
Using the ANZ CP Strategy
 

The ANZ CP Strategy 
The Australian and New Zealand Cerebral Palsy Strategy (the Strategy) outlines key priority
areas for the field of cerebral palsy. The Strategy was authored by a broad coalition of national
cerebral palsy focused organisations, service providers, researchers, professionals and people
with cerebral palsy and their families from Australia and New Zealand. 

The Strategy has four goal areas: Prevention and cures, Intervention and disability support,
Health and well-being; and Inclusion and engagement, and aims to improve the health, function,
participation, and quality of life of people with cerebral palsy and their families. 

The Purpose  
The Strategy is for anyone interested in cerebral palsy and is intended to be used as a guide for
key decision makers to deliver support, promote excellence in research, leverage funding and
enhance community knowledge.

How to Use the Strategy 
Informing your Organisation’s Strategic Plan: The Strategy can be used as a starting
point when discussing your organisation’s specific goals for cerebral palsy research,
intervention, and advocacy. 

Advocacy and Influence: The Strategy is a useful tool when discussing cerebral palsy with
broader audiences such as clinicians or local politicians and legislators. 

Information and Toolkits: The Strategy website houses resources to direct advocacy and
research, especially for various areas of unmet needs.

A Collaborative Network: The Strategy has brought together researchers, clinicians,
community advisors and those with lived experience of cerebral palsy across Australia and
New Zealand. This group is keen to collaborate to make progress towards Strategy goals
and we welcome further input, both across the general strategy and in specific areas.
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Connect With Us 
For more information about the Strategy or to express an
interest in getting involved please contact us:

Email: info@cerebralpalsystrategy.com.au


